
REQUEST FOR BIDS 
 

RFB 2023-04 
 

MCCOLL ROAD SEWER PROJECT 

 

The City of Laurinburg is requesting bids from qualified contractors to provide the labor, 
materials, equipment, and other facilities and things necessary or proper for, or incidental to the 
construction and repair of the McColl Road Sewer Project.  Bids are invited and will be received 
by the City of Laurinburg Public Works Director, Stacey McQuage, by email to 
smcquage@laurinburg.org, no later than 2:00 PM local time on November 11, 2022. 
 
Contract documents containing the scope and specifications for the work can be obtained by 
contacting Jim Stowe, PE, with Willis Engineers at 704.338.4671 or jim@willisengineers.com, 
and any questions concerning the work should also be directed to Mr. Stowe.  The documents 
can also be downloaded from the City’s bidding website at the following URL: 
https://vrapp.vendorregistry.com/Bids/View/BidsList?BuyerId=481f1724-11ff-4cec-a895-
79593af8d040 
 
The City reserves the right to reject any or all bid proposals.  The City of Laurinburg is an Equal 
Opportunity Employer and invites the submission of bids from minority and women-owned 
companies. 
 
Harold W. Haywood 
Administrative Services Director 
 
Posted October 28, 2022 
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